North Carolina Central University
Staff Senate Meetings

December 17", 2009

Attendee(s) : Rebie Coleman — Chair. Daphine Richardson — Vice Chair, ,
Yolanda Wilder — Assistant Secretary, Kendra Cardwell — Treasurer,
James Abdulla, Lucretia Pinckney, Bobby Dantzler, Tristen York, Ojetta
Robinson-Norton, Cynthia Pullen, Ed Thornton, Vonnie Nunnally, Anita
Walton, Steve Preissler, Selina Mumford, Leona Whittington, Karen
Sanford, Eric Morris, Brenda Sexton, Francis Whitfield, Sam Perry, Robin
Featherstone, Diane Campbell, Karen Coleman, Catherine Watson,
Ruby Messick.

Absent : Charles Simpson, Jr — Parliamentarian, Cassandra Madden-
Secretary

Meeting was called to order by Chair after which all were welcome to
serve themselves with refreshments that were provided.

A moment of silence was held for those Faculty, Staff and Students who
passed in 09.

Presentations: Certificates of Appreciation were given to Rosa
Cannady, and Larry Crawford for years of service. Darin Nalls for help
with staff senate during the year, Doug Yopp for supporting us in the
Scholarship Fund, and Wanda Mclver for support of the Staff Assembly.

Announcements: Dr. Steppe-Jones gave information on her magazine.



The Athletic Department will recognize the staff and faculty at half time
of Saturday’s Game.

Mr. Ed Thornton spoke about the Centenntial Eagle Pride Blood Drive.
We are asking all to help break the record of 100 pints of blood.
Donation days are January 19-21.

Raffle has been extended until January 21%.

Brend Sexton Presented EImo skit

Provost was recognized. He appreciates all of us and acknowledged for
not having direct contact with staff as much as he does with faulty. We
have had a stressful year, but the Chancellor is grateful for the staff on
campus.

Chair Announcements:
Please join SEANC if you are not a member.

Toy Drive we were able to help 5 families.

Meeting was adjourned @ 11:25.






